
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
NOTICE OF RELEASE OF DOCUMENT 
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT BLOCK GRANT 
CONSOLIDATED ANNUAL PERFORMANCE EVALUATION REPORT 
 
NOTICE IF HEREBY GIVEN that the Draft Consolidated Annual Performance Evaluation 
Report (CAPER) pertaining to the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Program for 
the City of Cupertino for the 2011-2012 (July 1, 2012 – June 30, 2013) fiscal year will be 
available for review starting September 3, 2013. Federal regulations require the CAPER be made 
available to the public for review for fifteen days. This report indicates the goals, objectives and 
accomplishments of projects/activities undertaken during the year that were funded wholly or in 
part with FY 2012-13 CDBG Federal Entitlement Funds. The CAPER will be submitted to the 
Department of Housing and Urban Development, Community Planning and Development San 
Francisco Office for review and approval by September 28, 2013. 

The public and/or any interested persons are invited to review and comment in writing on this 
report. All comments will be included in the final report submitted to HUD for review. The 
comment period will be from September 3, 2013 to September 20, 2013. All comments should 
be addressed to: City of Cupertino, Community development Department, 10300 Torre Avenue, 
Cupertino, CA 95014, Attn: Julia Kinst. Comments can also be submitted via email to 
housing@cupertino.org . Please reply no later than 5:00 pm on September 20, 2013. Copies of 
this report are available upon request, at no charge, to the public from the Community 
Development Department at Cupertino City Hall, 10300 Torre Avenue, Cupertino, between 7:30 
am and 5:30 pm Monday through Thursday and between 7:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m. on Fridays or 
on the City’s website: www.cupertino.org/housing. For more information, please call the 
Cupertino Community Development Department at (408) 777-3308. 

/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK  
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
PUBLISH 8/30/13 
 

mailto:housing@cupertino.org

